
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School 

 Christmas Newsletter Wednesday 20th December 2023 

Tuesday 02.01.24.     

Inset day for staff 

Wednesday 03.01.24.  

Back to school  

Inspiration day – all 

children launch new topics 

/Routine week begins  

Mr Clarke in for Forest 

School – please can 

children wrap up warm 

and bring in some wellies  

Monday 15.01.24.  

Fitness profiling for 

children  

Friday 19.01.24. 

Reception and Year 6 

height and weight 

measurements with the 

NHS 

Tuesday 30.01.24.   

Music day with visitors 

from the Music hub 

Friday 09.02.24.         

Last day of term 

Monday 19.02.24. 

Inspiration day – all 

children launch new topics 

/Routine week begins.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We’ve had such a wonderful week filled with festive fun!  

Topaz Class performed an excellent Nativity at the village hall to friends 

and family, Amethyst Class were angelic as they sang carols by 

candlelight to parents and Emerald Class and Amethyst class visited the 

care homes to spread some festive joy and sang carols. What a beautiful 

end to the term.  

 
Christmas Shop 

Last week we had our school Christmas shop, which was a great 
success! The children enjoyed choosing and wrapping gifts for friends 
and family. Thank you to Rhia McCarthy, Dani Francis, Sharon Dame and 
Becci and Matt Duke for purchasing and preparing the items in the shop 
and to Mrs Espin and Mrs Dwane for running the shops.  
 

Christmas Events 

We enjoyed our Christmas lunch all together in the hall, which was sent 

by Good Lookin Cookin. Mrs Dame, Mrs Francis and Mrs Miller prepared 

the hall for our children and served the children with lots of festive cheer! 

Thank you to our wonderful lunch ladies! 

   
On Friday afternoon, we enjoyed having our Christmas in classes, 

enjoyed a snowball fight (with fake foam balls) with Coach Abi and had a 

special visit from Santa. We sang, danced, played games and had lots of 

fun. Thank you to the Wilson family for giving each child a selection box!   

Mrs Batchelor  

Once again we are sad to say our final farewell to Mrs Batchelor. She has 

enjoyed her last day and the children were able to give her gifts and cards 

to remember them by. We wish her all the best for the future and look 

forward to seeing her around the village and in school as a volunteer next 

year.  
 

Have a wonderful Christmas break! We will see you next year on January 

3rd 2024! Take care and stay safe.  

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding  

We are committed to 

safeguarding children. If 

you have any concerns 

about the welfare of a 

child, please contact the 

Lincolnshire 

Safeguarding board on 

01522782111.  

 



Festive fun, take a look… 

    Topaz Class were fantastic in their Nativity!  

 

 

We had a visit from Santa and a mini disco with party games. 

  

  

Find more photos on our social media sites on Twitter, Instagram and Facebook! 


